
GRACE DIRECTORY PICTURES


Members and Friends of Grace:


Would you like to update your picture on the Grace “On-Line” Directory?  Problem solved:  
We have scheduled the following dates when our master photographer, Dwight Lind will have 
his equipment set up to take individual or family pictures: 

• Sunday, April 14, 2024

• Sunday, April 21, 2024

• Sunday April 28, 2024


We will take pictures in the “Training Room” at the back of the Sanctuary immediately at the 
close of the Divine Service and before Sunday School, and then after Sunday School on each of 
those days.


We will use the pictures to update our “On-line” Member Directory which is available to 
members and regular attendees who have furnished their email to the church office.  


There are two ways to access our “On-Line” church directory: 

1. Download the “Instant Church Directory” APP using either Google Play or the Apple 
Store, then follow the prompts using the email you furnished the church and your 
own, secure password; or


2. Access it via the Web at https://members.instantchurchdirectory.com then click on 
“First Time Signing In?  Create Login”, then enter the email you furnished the church 
and your own, secure password.


If all else fails, contact your “On-line” Directory administrator, Deacon Paul Northcutt at 
520-508-9173 or via email to penorth70@gmail.com.  
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